

Date: 22 August 2007

Dear Dr. Utsumi:

We fully appreciate your initiative of Global Socio-Economic-Energy-Environment Development (GSEEED) project. As with your highly appreciated Global University Initiative (GUS), we are very much interested in supporting GSEEED.

We eagerly intend to participate in this project, as working on the construction of simulation models and necessary databases, their maintenance, dissemination of the project results, training the would-be decision-makers on the use of distributed decision support system, etc.

We look forward to working together on this worthwhile project.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Dr. Ali Yazidi

Chairman

Computer Engineering Department TOBB University of Economics & Technology Sogutozu Cad. No:43, Sogutozo 06560 Ankara-Tukey

aliyazici@etu.edu.tr